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Congratulations to all our Star Learners this week. We are proud of you all! 

Week ending : Friday 20th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brahms Class Price Class Mozart Class 

Vivaldi Class Zimmer Class Lloyd-Webber Class 

Bernstein Class Dun Class Holst Class 

Elgar Class 

 

Tchaikovsky Class 

Our star learner this week is the 
whole of Brahms class. They 
have worked so incredibly hard 
in our nativity and did such a 
fantastic job with their singing 
and dancing on stage. Well done! 

Our star learner this week is the 
whole of Mozart class! All of the 
children did so well at             
remembering their lines and they 
all sang so beautifully. We are so 
proud of them all. Well done! 

Our star learner this week is R 
for working really hard in his 
English writing. R wrote a      
brilliant set of instructions about 
how to catch a wicked witch. 
Well done R! 

Our star learner this week is A. 
She has stayed focused on her 
learning this week, showing   
enthusiasm for what she is    
doing. Well done A! 

C could be our star learner every 
week! She is always a super star. 
C has worked hard all term and 
responds well to feedback. Well 
done! 

Our star learner this week is H 
for his hard work on his       
handwriting whilst creating his 
published piece. Well done H! 

H is our star learner this week 
because she always tries her   
absolute best. She has produced 
a beautiful piece of writing in 
English. Well done H! 

Our star learner this week is E 
for her amazing Andy Warhol   
inspired artwork. Using vibrant 
colours and carefully placing her 
prints 

Our star learner this week is M 
for excelling in all of his learning, 
especially in Reading, Writing and 
Maths. He constantly seeks a 
challenge. Well done M! 

Elgar’s star learner this week is 
S. She always demonstrates the 
ready, respectful and safe values 
and is a role model for            
Beechwood. 

S is our star learner this week 
for writing an amazing         
newspaper report and always 
showing our school values. Well 
done! 


